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  Paper Dandy's Horrorgami Marc Hagan-
Guirey,2015-09-01 Paper Dandy's Horrorgami
features 20 kirigami (cut-and-fold) designs based
around haunted houses and scenes from horror films
by the creator of the successful Horrorgami blog
and exhibition. Each project features step-by-step
instructions and a template that you remove from
the book. You then follow the lines on the
template, cutting and folding to make your own
kirigami model. All you need is a scalpel, a
cutting mat and a ruler. Clear cutting tips help
you with the tricky stages and give you an order
in which to complete your work, while photos of
the finished model show you the final design.
Suitable for folding experts and beginners alike,
Paper Dandy's Horrorgami makes the perfect
Halloween activity.
  The Art of South and Southeast Asia Steven
Kossak,Edith Whitney Watts,2001 Presents works of
art selected from the South and Southeast Asian
and Islamic collection of The Metropolitan Museum
of Art, lessons plans, and classroom activities.
  European Pack for Visiting Auschwitz-Birkenau
Memorial and Museum Alicja Białecka,2010-01-01
Taking groups of students To The Auschwitz-
Birkenau Memorial and Museum is a heavy
responsibility, but it is a major contribution to
citizenship if it fosters understanding of what
Auschwitz stands for, particularly when the last
survivors are at the end of their lives. it comes
with certain risks, however. This pack is designed
for teachers wishing to organise student visits to
authentic places of remembrance, and For The
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guides, academics and others who work every day
with young people at Auschwitz. There is nothing
magical about visiting an authentic place of
remembrance, and it calls for a carefully thought-
out approach. To avoid the risk of inappropriate
reactions or the failure to benefit from a large
investment in travel and accommodation,
considerable preparation and discussion is
necessary before the visit and serious reflection
afterwards. Teachers must prepare students for a
form of learning they may never have met before.
This pack offers insights into the complexities of
human behaviour so that students can have a better
understanding of what it means to be a citizen.
How are they concerned by what happened at
Auschwitz? is the unprecedented process of
exclusion that was practised in the Holocaust
still going on in Europe today? in what sense is
it different from present-day racism and anti-
Semitism? the young people who visit Auschwitz in
the next few years will be witnesses of the last
witnesses, links in the chain of memory. Their
generation will be the last to hear the survivors
speaking on the spot. The Council of Europe, The
Polish Ministry of Education And The Auschwitz-
Birkenau Memorial and Museum are jointly
sponsoring this project aimed at preventing crimes
against humanity through Holocaust remembrance
teaching.
  Star Wars Paper Models Bill Scollon,2021-10-26
This keepsake book includes pieces to build 25
detailed paper models of Star Wars vehicles from
across all 9 episodes of the Skywalker saga! Each
model also has a corresponding trading card that
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includes captivating information about each
vehicle. This combination model kit and keepsake
book will take you on an adventure through the
entire Skywalker saga. Inside, you’ll find
beautifully illustrated and highly detailed punch-
out pieces and step-by-step instructions for
constructing 25 iconic Star Wars vehicles,
including the Millennium Falcon, a TIE fighter,
and an X-wing. A collectible keepsake fact book
contains fascinating story synopses and vehicle
details, so you’ll discover little-known tidbits
about each vehicle as you build the models. Each
vehicle also comes with a collectible trading
card. Star Wars fans across the spectrum will
enjoy assembling and displaying this collection of
replica vehicles from a galaxy far, far away.
  The Great International Paper Airplane Book
Jerry Mander,Howard Luck Gossage,George
Dippel,1998-08 Paper airplanes as serious science?
No longer shamefully relegated to the back rows of
elementary-school sports stadiums, paper airplanes
come into their own with this amusing -- and
instructive -- book. The Great International Paper
Airplane Book documents the proceedings of the
first (and possibly only) International Paper
Airplane Competition conducted by Scientific
American. In addition to the behind-the-scenes
story and official records of the Competition,
readers will discover intriguing mini-essays on
the historical, aesthetic, technological, and
folkloric aspects of the paper airplane and on its
startling implications for the future of aviation.
Best of all, there are dozens of cut-fold-and-fly-
them-yourself planes to experiment with. Combining
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real science with outright fun, this book appeals
to paper airplane enthusiasts and would-be
aviators of every age.
  Beyond Tube-and-Wing Bruce Larrimer,2020-06-15
  The Book of Angst Gwendoline Smith,2021-01-05
From the author of international bestsellers The
Book of Overthinking and The Book of Knowing.
There's a lot of angst around these days. This
heightened sense of fear, concern, insecurity and
uncertainty can be overwhelming. Bestselling
author of The Book of Overthinking and The Book of
Knowing Gwendoline Smith explains what angst is
and the ways in which deep anxiety can manifest.
Gwendoline then drills down into social anxiety,
which is often underdiagnosed but is one of the
most common of the anxiety family. Using simple,
clear language and humorous illustrations,
Gwendoline gives detailed step-by-step advice on
how to cope.
  Advanced Dungeons & Dragons, Players Handbook
Gary Gygax,1978 Presents an introduction to
Dungeons and Dragons with information on the
rules, characters, weapons and gear, and game
etiquette.
  Introductory Grammar of Amharic Wolf Leslau,2000
This book closes the gap for beginners who want to
study the Amharic language and had difficulties in
finding the right grammar for this purpose: The
first grammar of Amharic, the national language of
Ethiopia, was published by Hiob Ludolf in 1698.
The Amharic grammar published by Praetorius in
1879 is based on Amharic religious texts and on
scattered material, usually composed by
missionaries. A milestone in the study of Amharic
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is Marcel Cohen's Traite de langue amharique
(1936), but this grammar, too is not completely
suited for beginners since the author's
generalizations are at times aimed at linguists.
The grammar that comes closest to the concept of a
beginner's grammar is that of C.H. Dawkin (1960),
yet this grammar is extremely short, does not give
examples and does not introduce the student to the
intricacies of the language.The new book gives all
the grammatical forms and the sentences of the
present grammar in Amharic script and in phonetic
transcription. The illustrative examples have a
free and a literal translation. This procedure
should likewise prove to be useful for the
Semitist as well as for the general linguist.
  The Nature of Code Daniel Shiffman,2024-09-03
All aboard The Coding Train! This beginner-
friendly creative coding tutorial is designed to
grow your skills in a fun, hands-on way as you
build simulations of real-world phenomena with
“The Coding Train” YouTube star Daniel Shiffman.
How can we use code to capture the unpredictable
properties of nature? How can understanding the
mathematical principles behind our physical world
help us create interesting digital environments?
Written by “The Coding Train” YouTube star Daniel
Shiffman, The Nature of Code is a beginner-
friendly creative coding tutorial that explores a
range of programming strategies for developing
computer simulations of natural systems—from
elementary concepts in math and physics to
sophisticated machine-learning algorithms. Using
the same enthusiastic style on display in
Shiffman’s popular YT channel, this book makes



7

learning to program fun, empowering you to
generate fascinating graphical output while
refining your problem-solving and algorithmic-
thinking skills. You’ll progress from building a
basic physics engine that simulates the effects of
forces like gravity and wind resistance, to
creating evolving systems of intelligent
autonomous agents that can learn from their
mistakes and adapt to their environment. The
Nature of Code introduces important topics such
as: Randomness Forces and vectors Trigonometry
Cellular automata and fractals Genetic algorithms
Neural networks Learn from an expert how to
transform your beginner-level skills into writing
well-organized, thoughtful programs that set the
stage for further experiments in generative
design. NOTE: All examples are written with p5.js,
a JavaScript library for creative coding, and are
available on the book's website.
  Your Next Move Michael D. Watkins,2009-10-06
Whether you're going for that promotion, looking
to jump ship, or change careers entirely, Michael
Watkins' Your Next Move is a book you'll want to
read. So starts the positive review of Your Next
Move on the influential 800 CEO Read website. It's
true that all leaders--no matter how seasoned--
need guidance through the professional changes
that define a career. In fact, transitions into
new roles are the crucibles in which leaders get
their toughest tests, and they're the defining
factor in professional careers today. Yet far too
often, leaders fail to transition effectively into
new roles. The resulting costs are high, for
individual careers and for organizations. In Your
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Next Move, leadership-transition guru Watkins
shows how you can survive and thrive in all the
major transitions you will face during your
career-including promotions, leading former peers,
on-boarding into a new organization, making an
international move, or turning around or
realigning an organization. With real-life
examples and case studies, Watkins illustrates the
defining hurdles associated with each type of
transition. He then provides the insights,
strategies, and tools you'll need to accelerate
through these crucial turning points and continue
moving up in your career. The necessary complement
to the author's bestselling guide The First 90
Days, which has been translated in more than 20
languages worldwide, Your Next Move offers the
keen observations, tried-and-true management
wisdom, and practical good sense Watkins is
renowned for. It's a vital resource for any
manager or executive seeking to maintain career
momentum. To quote the reviewer from above: It's
not just about moving but about what happens when
those actions are taken. Success or failure are
the two options, and which option you emerge with
will determine what happens going forward.
Watkins' book definitely has the research and
insight to equip you for the better of the two
paths.
  Going Backwards Dale S. Rogers,Ronald S. Tibben-
Lembke,1999
  My Old Man, He Played Rugby Peter
Millett,2018-01-08 My old man, he played one, he
played front row in the scrum, with a heave ho,
here we go, playing in the zone, my old man came
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charging home! You'll laugh out loud at the
outrageous antics of dads of all shapes and sizes
in this ball game to beat them all! GO DAD, GO!
  Face Recognition Across the Imaging Spectrum
Thirimachos Bourlai,2016-02-12 This authoritative
text/reference presents a comprehensive review of
algorithms and techniques for face recognition
(FR), with an emphasis on systems that can be
reliably used in operational environments.
Insights are provided by an international team of
pre-eminent experts into the processing of
multispectral and hyperspectral face images
captured under uncontrolled environments. These
discussions cover a variety of imaging sensors
ranging from state-of-the-art visible and infrared
imaging sensors, to RGB-D and mobile phone image
sensors. A range of different biometric modalities
are also examined, including face, periocular and
iris. This timely volume is a mine of useful
information for researchers, practitioners and
students involved in image processing, computer
vision, biometrics and security.
  Maori at Home Scotty Morrison,Stacey
Morrison,2017-08-28 Kei hea o putu whutuporo?
Where are your rugby boots? Homai te ranu tomato
Pass me the tomato sauce Kei te pehea te huarere i
tenei ra? How is the weather today? Kei hea to
mahi kainga? Where is your homework? Kati te
whakaporearea i to tuahine! Stop annoying your
sister! Maori at Home is the perfect introduction
to the Maori language. A highly practical, easy
and fun resource for everyday New Zealanders, it
covers the basics of life in and around a typical
Kiwi household. Whether you’re practising sport,
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getting ready for school, celebrating a birthday,
preparing a shopping list or relaxing at the
beach, Maori at Home gives you the words and
phrases – and confidence – you need.
  Ijrvet International Journal for Research in
Vocational Education and Training Michael
Gessler,Karen Evans,Johanna Lasonen,2019-01-07 The
International Journal for Research in Vocational
Education and Training (IJRVET) is a double blind
peer-reviewed journal for VET-related research.
This journal provides full open electronic access
to its content on the principle that making
research freely available to the science community
and the public supports a greater global exchange
of knowledge and the further development of
expertise in the field of Vocational Education and
Training (understood in a wide sense and also
known as e.g. TVET Technical Vocational Education
and Training, Professional Education and Training,
Career and Technical Education, Workforce
Education). All articles can also be downloaded
from the IJRVET Homeage: http: //www.ijrvet.net.
IJRVET covers all topics of VET-related research
from Career and Technical Education (CTE) and
Initial Vocational Education and Training (IVET)
to Workforce Education and Continuing Vocational
Education and Training (CVET). The Yearbook
includes all electronic articles published in 2018
  Nee Naw the Little Fire Engine Deano
Yipadee,2023
  Babies with Down Syndrome Susan J.
Skallerup,2008 Babies with Down Syndrome-- the
book that tens of thousands of new parents have
turned to for information and guidance-- is now
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completely revised and updated. Covering medical
care, daily care, family life, development, early
interention, learning, legal rights, and much
more, the new edition is a complete roadmap to
every aspect of your child's health and well being
from birth through age five.
  Nature Guide to the New Zealand Forest John
Dawson,Rob Lucas,2000 An illustrated ecological
field guide to New Zealand's native forests. In
one volume it provides identification for a range
of common plants (including trees and shrubs,
vines and epiphytes, ground plants, fungi, mosses
and liverworts) and animals (birds, reptiles,
insects and mammals).
  Three Shadows Cyril Pedrosa,2008-04-01 Can you
ever escape your fate? Three shadows stand outside
the house - and Louis and Lise know why the
spectral figures are there. The shadows have come
for Louis and Lise's son, and nothing anyone can
do will stop them. Louis cannot let his son die
without trying to prevent it, so the family
embarks on a journey to the ends of the earth,
fleeing death. Poignant and suspenseful, Three
Shadows is a haunting story of love and grief,
told in moving text and sweeping black and white
artwork by Cyril Pedrosa.
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